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Newsletter 

Seniors 
 

Ryan Sproles 

 
Ryan demonstrated the value of 
Achievement by beginning the 
term with a fantastic attitude. 

Well done, Ryan! 
 
 

 
 

Hayley Crowle 

Eildon Primary School No. 3931                  
School Values: Respect-Resilience-Cooperation-Integrity-Achievement 

 
Together we will develop a thriving community of creative, respectful and 

resilient learners who strive for physical, social and intellectual growth. 

Appreciations  - Thankyou 

 
 Anita Keddell, Neil & 

Hudson Hall, Daniel 
McKernan, Peter & 
Wendy Fletcher and Jai 
Harrington for doing 
the carpark line    
marking for the Boat 
Show this weekend. 

 Bunnings Croydon for 
their $100 gift voucher 
to the school. 

 Peter G, Neil H and 
Jarrod T for cooking a 
delicious breakfast this 
week. 

 
 

Middles 
 

Brody Ricco 

 
  

For showing Achievement by 
writing clear explanations when 
sorting things that are living, 

non-living or never lived!  
Well done, Brody! 

  
 

Rebecca Mangelsdorf 

 

Monday 14th 
 

Grade 6 Transition Day @ ASC 
 

Tuesday 22nd 
 

Alexandra Vet Incursion 
 

Wednesday 23rd 
 

ELF Day! 
Dress up as your favourite book 

character! 
 

Every school child who comes 
to school in costume will     

receive a book kindly donated 
by Parents’ Club 

 
Friday 25th 

 

Canteen 
National Bandanna Day 

Bandannas on sale  $5 each 
 

World Teachers Day! 

Monday 4th November 
 

Curriculum Day 
No Students attend school 

 

Tuesday 5th  
 

Melbourne Cup Holiday 
 

Wednesday 6th 
 

8:30am Breakfast at school 
 

Wednesday 6th—13th  
 

Somers School Camp 
 

Thursday 14th 
 

Grade 6 Transition Day @ ASC 
 

Friday 15th 
 

Eildon Golf Day 
Please contact Anita or the 

school if you are able to help on 
the day 

 

Thursday 14th 
 

Dental Van visit 

Juniors 
 

Tristan Ball 
 
 

Tristan has shown Achievement 
by taking pride in his work. 

Well done ,Tristan! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Andrea Hall 

45 High Street, Eildon ... 3713 
 

Phone:  03 5774 2074 
Fax:   03 5774 2599 
E-mail: 
 eildon.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
Web:      www.eildonps.vic.edu.au 
 

Remember to have 
your hat at school 



Principal’s Report Term 4  Week 1 - 2019 
 
It has been a great start to Term 4 and the     
students have settled back nicely into the school 
routine.  
 
The new Flying 
Fox and Parallel 
Bars have been a 
big hit and the 
students have 
been giving them 
a great workout 
testing their 
physical strength 
and gymnastic 
skills. There have 
been some lovely 
games being 
played in the 
yard too such as 
skipping, dodge-
ball, sandpit    
canals, footy and 
even hopscotch!  
 

 
We have a busy term lined up. Our term value  
is ‘Achievement’ and we are particularly      
emphasising the process aspect of the value.  
 
Our Inquiry Theme is Life Cycles and we have 
already begun looking at how living things 
change throughout their lives and how they    
often depend on other organisms and their     
environments to survive.  
 
Today students enjoyed a fantastic incursion at 
the Eildon Community Centre. The event was in 
conjunction with The Eildon Boat Show. The day 
involved a number of activities held by groups 
involved in boating and fishing in our area. 
Fishcare, Marine Safety Victoria, Goulburn     
Murray Water, Parks Victoria, SES, AGL and  
Fisheries Victoria all attended. The students    
enjoyed rotating through the activity stations 
which included: a casting clinic, a lifejacket  
safety session, an irrigation workshop, Power 
station information session, Junior Ranger      
introduction, Care for Cod coloring activity and 
more. It was a great day that was well-organised 
and the students learnt so much about their local 
environment and some of the industries in our 
marvellous area.  
 
Earlier in the week we had Bravehearts at the 
school. The students learnt a lot about personal 
safety and what to do when you are unsure. This 
is a part of our commitment to implement the 
Child Safety Standards. 

 
 

 

 

We have a lot of other activities/events this 
term including camps, concerts, transition, 
sporting days and cultural assembly, swimming 
and Literacy Festival excursion. Keep an eye on 
the Calendar and Flexibuz for reminders. 
 
We congratulate Ash Newman for representing 
the school yesterday at Division coming 4th in 
Discus and competing in Shotput. This was a 
great Achievement by Ash and we are very 
proud of her efforts! 
 
Just a reminder that the Summer’s Eve Ball is 
fast approaching. Tickets are available from the 
office and we have already sold a number of  
tables! 
 
Thanks so much to Parents’ Club and those    
parents who assisted recently with setting up 
for The Boat Show and for helping out there 
this weekend. We thank the Parents’ Club for all 
their hard work! 
 
We remained focussed on our main goal at 
school which is reading and in particular       
improving reading comprehension.  We are 
looking at a new program to help us to achieve 
this goal and Mrs Crowle will be presenting the    
approach to staff in the near future.  
 
ELF Reading Day is Wednesday week and we 
look forward to giving the kids another fantastic   
experience engaging with the local community 
in such a constructive way! 
 

Have a great term everyone!  
 

   Mr Harrington 
 

Oliver Crowle (Juniors)     
For demonstrating the school value of Achievement by 
working hard throughout the session to create a   
marvellous drawing of some living creatures.  

Toby Hall (Seniors)  
For demonstrating the school value of Achievement by 
explaining how living organisms respond to external 
stimuli. Well done, Toby.  

Sophie Smith (Juniors)  
For demonstrating the school value of Achievement by 
participating enthusiastically and improving her running 
and dodging skills. Well done Sophie.  



 
 

 
  
Term 4 started on a very positive note welcoming 
three new enrolments to our program. 
 
All children were excited to be back at Kinder and 
keen to check on our vegie gardens progress. I am 
pleased to announced all produce survived and have 
grown. 
 
Hayley brought some of her home grown limes to  
Kinder, so we experimented making lime water and a 
lime cake. The cake proving to be more popular than 
the water! 
 
Term 4 Sun Smart Policy requires all 
children to be wearing hats when 
outside, please ensure your child is 
provided with a hat for this purpose. 
 
We have the Museum Outreach  
Program visiting us next Wednesday 
16th October, presenting 
‘Dinosaurs’. 
 
Elf Reading Day will take place on Wednesday 23rd October, please 
start thinking about what character your child would like to dress 
up as, don’t leave it until the last minute. 
 
Kinder photos have been handed out, please return orders to Megan 
or Kass by October 23rd. 

 
 
 
 Cheers,   Megan and Kass 



Join the Wicked Witch (Jeanne)  

Judy 

For some games, stories, 

Drinks, nibbles and lolly bags. 

Due to schedules we cannot run any 
later in time. 

For more information, contact 

Darlingford on 57742 2711 

On Thursday, October 31st 5:30pm-6:30pm 

Darlingford Nursing Home 
5 High Street, Eildon 







Dress up as one of 

your favourite 

book characters! 

 
Every school child who comes to 
school in costume will receive a 

book kindly donated by 
 Parents’ Club 



Business Tagline or Motto 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 
Bravehearts 
Visit 

9 
8:15am 
Breakfast 

10 11 
Newsletter 
 
 
 
 
 

Kaiden 

12 13 

14 
Grade 6 

Transition 
Day @ ASC 

15 16 17 18 
 

19 20 

21 
Alex S.C. 
Drama 
Activities 
 

22 
Alexandra 

Vet  
Incursion 

23   ELF  
Reading 

Day 
Dress Up as 
your favorite 

book Character   
 
 

7pm  
S.C. Meeting 

24 25  
Newsletter 
 

26 27 

28 29 30 31 
Holmesglen 
Sports Day 
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